Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter November 2019





Important Bunny Bunch News!

October was a fun and busy month here at Bunny Bunch! The visit from the local firefighters was a huge success! The children had a blast learning about fire safety and preparing Halloween!

A big THANK YOU to all the families who brought in treats and participated in our Halloween Party! The children had a fantastic day and looked adorable in their costumes!

We would like to thank everyone who has brought in donations for the food drive so far! The last day to turn in items will be November 22nd.

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Monday, November 11th in observance of Veteran's Day and on Wednesday, November 27th.

Buffalo Day will be Friday November 8th . Pajama Day is going to be on Wednesday, November 27th!

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksqiving.

Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish Ella a very happy 2nd birthday, Cohen & Greyson a very happy 3rd birthday, and Veronika a very happy 4th birthday. We would also like to wish Miss Angela, Miss Corinne a and Miss Elizabeth a very happy birthday this month! We hope you all have a wonderful day!!



Star Teacher! Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss

Maggie from our Boulevard location! Miss Maggie has been with Bunny Bunch for a little over a year now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss Maggie is one of our awesome UPK gides whom continues to be thoughtful and helpful to her fellow employees and to the children each and every day. She is always going the extra mile to lend a helping hand to those around her. Miss Maggie's compassion towards her job and reliability not only is much appreciated, but sets a great example for others. Her hard work and dedication surely does not go unnoticed! Miss Maggie does a remarkable job at making sure the classroom she's working in is organized, that each child's needs are met and that the overall day is running smoothly. Miss Maggie is a kind and welcoming person who will do anything for anyone and will always make you feel comfortable. She goes above and beyond to make sure all the children in her care are well taken care of and having fun! The children absolutely love and adore her! We are lucky and thankful to have Miss Maggie as an employee here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss Maggie!!! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR **QUALITIES!** ©

Our wonderful Star Students this month

INFANT:

TODDLER: Julian

PRE-K 3: **Thomas**

Caroline

PRE-K 4: Hudson

Ruby

Sofia

Infant News!



"Fun in the Fall" is the theme in the infant room this month as the babies enjoy doing fall activities and preparing for Thanksgiving! The babies will be busy doing fun fall crafts and activities such as bingo dabbing a squirrel picture, making leaf jell-O, and learning new fun songs. They will also be busy during Circle Time reviewing colors and shapes, as well as reading lots of fall stories. As we get ready for Thanksgiving, the babies will be making Pilgrim hats and Indian headbands, turkey hands, and painting with feathers. These little cuties are going to have a month full of fall fun!

We would like to thank everyone who has brought in donations for the food drive so far! The last day to turn in items will be November 22nd!

Pajama Day is going to be on Wednesday, November 27th!

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving.

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month,

Infant News!



Congratulations to our adorable Infant Star of the Month, Lucas!

Lucas is such a sweet and loving little boy who is just a joy to have in our Infant Room! He is always so happy and has so much fun learning and playing each day. Lucas keeps impressing us more and more with how well he is doing. He is such a good natured and loving little boy who is always interested in learning new things. He absolutely loves to listen to stories and sing songs, his favorite being "Twinkle, Twinkle!" This little smarty also recently started walking and is doing a fantastic job! He loves to explore the room and play with all of the fun toys. Everyone at Bunny Bunch knows and loves this friendly little boy, he is always greeting everyone with a cute wave and a big smile! Lucas is also so sweet and kind to all of his friends, playing and sharing so nicely all of the time. We are loving having this happy boy here with us in the Infant Room and cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Lucas!! We love you!!!

Toddler News!



As we get ready to stock up for the winter months again, the monthly theme in the toddler room will be "Harvest." The toddlers will start November off with a favorite theme of "Fun With Books!" This week will have Miss Ashley and the children reading many fun books and doing fun activities and crafts that go along! They will be reading stories such as Corduroy, Chicka Chicka Boom Book, and many fun fall stories! We will continue this fun month by having the kiddos be "Junior Chefs." They will be learning all about different foods as they get to pretend being chefs. They will be making many fun snacks this week! The next two weeks will have the children preparing for Thanksgiving with "Turkey Fun," and "Harvest Time." The toddlers will be making fun turkey crafts and will be learning about the Pilgrims, Native Americans and holiday traditions. They will be all ready for Thanksgiving at the end of these fun weeks! November is sure to be another fun month at Bunny Bunch!

We would like to thank everyone who has brought in donations for the food drive so far! The last day to turn in items will be November 22nd.

Pajama Day is going to be on Wednesday, November 27th!

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving.

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, *Julian !!*

Toddler News!



Congratulations to our wonderful Toddler Star of the Month, Julian!!

Julian is a very sweet, fun-loving, handsome, and bright little boy who is doing a super job in our Toddler Room! This little cutie is having so much fun learning and playing each day and we are very proud of him. He is such a kind friend to absolutely everyone, always sharing and playing so nicely. He is very loving and all of his teachers and friends love being around him. This happy boy has a smile that will melt your heart, he definitely brightens up the room each day he is here! Julian loves to do Circle Time is learning new things very quickly. He also loves to make crafts which always turn out awesome! When it comes to playtime Julian's favorite is the cars. He also really loves to dance to music with his friends and read stories with his teachers. We are loving having this fantastic and happy little boy here with us and are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Julian!! We love you!!!

Pre-K3 News!



October was an adventurous and fun month for everyone at Bunny Bunch! It flew right by! The children loved the visit from the local fire department, preparing for Halloween, and dressing up for our Halloween party! November is sure to be a fun month as well! Our monthly theme is "Fall Harvest." The children will be busy preparing for Thanksgiving with our weekly themes of "Pilgrims and Indians," Turkey Time," and "Thanksgiving Celebration!" During this time we will be busy making turkeys, counting feathers, painting, and many more fun crafts and learning activities pertaining to Thanksgiving! Shapes, colors, and numbers will be a part of daily learning activities as well! November will definitely be a fun month for this pre-k class!

Thank you to everyone who made the Halloween party so special! The kids had a blast and loved showing off their costumes!

Wednesday, November 27th is Pajama Day!

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving.

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Stars of the Month, Thomas & Caroline!!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, *Thomas!*

Thomas has been working very hard lately and we are very proud of him!

He is a handsome, bright and creative young man who loves to do his work each day and learn new things. Thomas is doing awesome with spelling and recognizing his name and is now learning to trace it too! He is also doing great with his shapes and colors! Thomas has been doing a very good job sitting and listening for Circle Time and Is participating more and more each day. This happy and fun young man loves to play and have fun, especially when it comes to building with the blocks.

He also loves to play with the toy cars and airplanes. He is always happy and smiling and having fun. Thomas is such a loveable young man who everyone just adores. He gives the best hugs and is very sweet. He is also very funny and loves to make others smile and laugh. We are having so much fun in Pre-K 3 this year with Thomas and are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!

Congratulations Thomas!! We love you!!!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Caroline!!

Caroline is a fun-loving and hard working young lady who is so much fun to have in our Pre-K 3 Room! She is doing an amazing job learning new things each day and we are very proud of her. She has been doing a great job with all of her work during centers. This bright girl can spell her name and is learning to trace it, and is now working on learning to draw her shapes and letters! Caroline has a wonderful love for learning and is impressing us more and more each day. Not only does this happy girl love to learn, but she loves to have fun! She loves to be creative and play pretend in the kitchen center with her friends, read stories with her teachers, and one of her favorite things to do is sing and dance. Everyone at Bunny Bunch knows and loves Caroline. She has such a great personality, she loves to be silly and make others laugh, but she is also so very caring and loving. This beautiful and sweet young lady is just a joy to be around and we are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow!

Congratulations Caroline!! We love you!!!



With the bat of an eye and a twitch of the nose, Halloween and the month of October have quickly come and gone! The arrival of November brings with it the promise of a month full of special activities and Experiences we can all be thankful for. The children are sure to have a fun month with their theme of "Fall Harvest."

We will start off the month with our weekly theme of "Harvest" as the children make fun crafts such as paper acorns and grateful turkeys. The children will continue this fun month "Down on the Farm." Fun farm animal crafts and activities are planned for this week, including making our own butter!. The next two weeks, "Giving Thanks" and "Thanksgiving" will have them focusing on what they are thankful for. They will be doing a lot of fun writings and many cute crafts. The children will also continue working on their letters, numbers, and shapes, as well as learning more sign language and Spanish. We are very thankful for November for it is to be a great month!

Thank you to everyone who made the Halloween party so special! The kids had a blast and loved showing off their costumes!

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Monday, November 11th in observance of Veteran's Day. There will also be no UPK on Wednesday, November 27th.

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving.

Parent–Teacher conferences will be on Thursday, December 5th. Please keep an eye out for a sign up sheet outside the classroom within the next couple weeks.

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month, Hudson, Ruby and Sofia!!



Hudson is our Star of the Month for being such a hard worker during class each and every day! Hudson has been really impressing his teachers this school year and everyone is very proud of him. He is a very bright and creative young man who always takes his time with all of his work and gives 110%. Hudson is doing fantastic with his writing skills and loves to practice each day, especially in his writing notebook. He also draws amazing pictures with awesome details when doing our class books. Hudson is always ready for centers and can always be found smiling and having fun while doing all of his work. He has such a great love for learning and is meeting each goal we set for him! Hudson has such a fun-loving personality which makes others just love being around him. This happy and friendly young man is friends with absolutely everyone. He is also a wonderful helper to his teachers and is always one of the first to help clean up and can always be found helping all of his friends in their centers clean up too. We are loving having this handsome, happy, and kind young man in class and know that he will continue to do a great job preparing for Kindergarten! Congratulations Hudson!! We love you!!!



Ruby is our Star of the Month for her constant positive attitude and love for learning! Ruby comes to school each day with a big smile ready to learn and have fun. This happy and beautiful young lady has been doing an amazing job this school year and impresses her teachers more and more each day. She is always ready for Circle Time, which she does a wonderful job participating in. She is always excited to answer questions and participate in classroom discussions. She absolutely loves to learn and picks up new things very quickly. When it comes to centers you can find Ruby laughing and having fun while working hard. She is doing a great job with her writing skills, her letters and numbers, rhyming, and so much more! She especially loves our dry erase center where she gets to practice her writing. This bright young lady will definitely be more than ready for Kindergarten! Not only is Ruby a hard worker but she is always on her very best behavior. She has wonderful manners and sets a great example for others. This little sweetheart quickly became friends with everyone in class and is so kind, caring, and fun-loving. We are very proud of how well she is doing! Congratulations Ruby!! We love you!!!



Sofia is our Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn on a daily basis! Sofia is having so much fun learning new things each day and is very hard working, she has such a wonderful love for learning! She is always full of smiles during centers where you can find her doing a fantastic job with all of her work. She takes her time with her work and is always so proud of it, and we are too! Sofia impresses her teachers each day with how quickly she learns new things and how eager she is to do her work. This bright young lady is doing a great job with learning her letters and numbers and is even doing great with writing them all by herself! We especially love when she practices her writing at home and brings in a beautiful picture she made for us! This happy girl absolutely loves to do Circle Time where she quickly learned her name in sign language. She is also always very interested in what we are learning that day, always asking questions to learn more. Sofia is very kind and loving and gets along with absolutely everyone. She has such a big heart and is a joy to have in class. We are very proud of this bright, beautiful, friendly, and hard working young lady and know that she will be more than ready for Kindergarten! Congratulations Sofia!! We love you!!!